
September 5, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Russell 

6 Fort Avenue 

Boston, MA 02119 

 

Dear Mr. Russell: 

 

I wanted to update you on our (search/identification) of Cuban exile files.  We have visited the JFK 

Library and these documents will be available in the next few months..... 



September 5, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Gus Russo 

221 Blakeney Road 

Baltimore, MD 21228 

 

Dear Mr. Russo: 

 

I wanted to update you on our (search/identification) of Cuban exile files.  We have visited the JFK 

Library and these documents will be available in the next few months..... 

 


